
Re: District Grant Project 1738  

Willetta McCulloh to Stacey  

Yes, absolutely.  The organizations I list will benefit by receiving books the books we 

purchase.  We will only be buying books with the funds we are requesting.   

 

Thanks for asking!  Willetta 

 

On Mon, Jun 19, 2017 at 4:39 PM, Stacey <staceygiannoulis@aol.com> wrote: 
Good afternoon, Willetta, 
  
As your Club's project is going through review, a question came up.  Are the funds to be used for 
purchase of materials (e.g., books)?  In your budget, you list organizations rather than items which are to 
be purchased.  Can you help clarify? 
  
Thank you! 
  
Stacey 

 

 

 

 

--  

Willetta McCulloh, CID 
Vice President :: Director of Design 
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